
Hilary Duff and Mike Comrie
Wear Day of the Dead Costumes
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Hilary  Duff  and  her  husband  of  two  years  Mike  Comrie
celebrated  Halloween  a  few  days  early,  according  to
UsMagazine.com. The couple left their seven-month-old son Luca
home as they ventured to Mike Meldman’s party this past Friday
in Beverly Hills. The two dressed up in skeleton attire and
make up for the Mexican Day of the Dead. Among other guests to
join  the  festivities  were  Seal  and  a  mystery  date,  Emma
Roberts, Ryan Seacrest with Julianne Hough, Dax Shepard with
fiancée Kristen Bell and many more. The new mom, Duff, gushed
about motherhood claiming that, “He’s getting his first teeth
and he’s rolling over like a maniac”.

What are some ways to coordinate your clothes with your beau?

Cupid’s Advice:
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Whether it’s Halloween or a wedding, sometimes couples like to
coordinate clothes with one another. Here are some tips on how
to coordinate properly:

1. Twins: While some couples dress up in exactly the same
clothes, you don’t want to be mistaken for twins rather than a
couple. Make sure that you are not crossing the line between
coordinating outfits and being twins.

2. Colors: A great way to make sure that your outfit matches
your beau is sticking to the same color scheme. For example,
if you are wearing a blue dress, have your beau wear the same
color for his tie. The two of you will obviously be together
without being mistaken as twins. 

3. On the same page: The two of you may not be on the same
page according to color and that it completely fine. As long
as the two of you are in the same theme area, that’s all that
matters. For example, if your partner is dressing up as a
cowboy and you are dressing up as an M&M then the two of you
are not coordinating at all.

How would you coordinate clothes with your partner? Would you?
Share your ideas with us in the comments below!


